
TERROR THREAT ALERT 

The Inspector General of Police has warned that the Al shabaab terror group is planning attacks 
on Government installations, churches, Learning institutions, markets and shopping Malls.He has 
also reassured the citizenry that Security Agencies are  consequently carrying out preemptive 
operations across the country to suppress the attacks. The University staff and students are  
hereby advised to continue being vigilant 
and collaborate with the security agencies. They may volunteer information relating to 
suspicious persons and luggage in the University by calling the University  control room on any 
of the following numbers 0717035268, 0731453263, 020-4913149, 020-3318262, Police control 
room on 911,999 and 112 or the nearest security office.The security department reaffirm the  
commitment to always ensure a safe and secure environment for the University community and 
property 


